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DEC 22 207
MEMORANDUM

FOR : ALL REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS
Regions CAR, I, 1, I1l, CALABARZON, MIMAROPA,
V, VI, VII, VIII, IX, X, XI, XII, XIII

FROM' : THE DIRECTOR
Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects Service

SUBJECT : KEY INFORMANT INTERVIEW REQUEST FROM THE
UNIVERSITY OF SOUTHERN PHILIPPINES

This is in reference to the letter request from the University of Southeastern
Philippines relative to DOST-PCAARDD’s funded project entitled: “Resiliency of the
AANR Sector in Times of Crises: A Compendium of Reglonal Case Studies and Best
Practices of Consortium Member Initiatives in the Philippines. They are requesting data
relating to disaster initiatives of the agency.

Members of their project team would like to contact your office for the Key
Informant Interviews (KIIs) as well as to acquire materials related to disaster initiatives
such as list of projects, terminal reports, and documentations among others.

We have attached the letter from the University of Southern Philippines for your
reference.

For your kind assistance. JL
J\'\\NILFRED J. OBIEN

Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects Service
Tel. Nos. (632) B926-2689-0D; 8926-8065-PPD; 8928-0028-PMD;
8927-6755-PAMD; 8926-8052-PMED
Website: https://fasps.denr.gov.ph

MEMO NO. 2021 - 868
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Wniversity of Southeastern Philippines
Office of the President

18 November 2021

SEC. ROY A. CIMATU

Secretary

Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENRY)
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, 1100

Sir:
Greetings!

This has reference to DOST-PCAARRD's funded project entitied: “Resifiency of the AANR
Sector in Times of Crises: A Compendium of Regional Case Studies and Best Practices of
Consortium Members’ Initiatives in the Philippines”, conducted by the University of
Southeastern Philippines (USeP). In terms of projects relating to disasters and other perils,
the Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR) has led several initiatives to
counter the risk of pests and diseases and other type disasters— natural, man-made, hybrid
disasters and, recently the COVID-19 pandemic.

With this, the project team would like to request data relating to disaster initiatives of the
agency (i.e., list of projects, terminal reports, documentations and other reference materials).
Furthermore, we would also like to request endorsement to all regional offices of the
DENR, for us to contact them with regard to our Key Informant Interviews (Klis).

This gathered information will serve as our inputs for our compendium of case studies, and
assess their success stories and best practices in addressing major disasters and risks in
every region.

For your response, kindly contact our Project Leader, Ms. Jennifer E. Hinlo, or our Science
Research Analyst, Mr. Larry Jay G. Samontina, at 09174344681 or {082) 227-8192 local
250/251. You may also email us at caec resiliency@usep.edu.ph.

* Your steadfast support will greatly contribute to the success of this study.

Thank you very much,

Ve

truly yours,

NERALAO

Pl’eSidEI:lt v
AARRDEC RRDCC Chairperson ﬁ?&%
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